
Face
Covering
Guidance 

UPDATED

Face coverings are no longer required for fully
vaccinated employees if the client approves in
writing, and if the employee has completed
the vaccination verification checkpoint on
eHub

Face coverings will continue to be mandatory
for employees that are not fully vaccinated

Fully vaccinated employees can continue to
wear a face covering if they prefer

All employees, whether fully vaccinated or not,
should wear a face covering if requested while
interacting with a tenant or visitor

Employees should be respectful of fellow
employees and the public – mask or no mask

Contact Titan’s HR Department at hr@titan-security.com
if you have any questions or concerns.


